

Box 108, Tulita, NT, Canada, XOE 0K0 district@allstream.net

o - 1.867.588.4984 f - 1.867.588.3997 February 2, 2016

Heather Bourassa, Chair Sahtu Land Use Planning Board PO Box 235 Fort Good Hope, NT X0E 0H0

Via Fax: 867-598-2545

Re: Amending the Sahtu Land Use Plan following the creation of the Naatsh'ihch'oh National Park Reserve

Dear Ms. Bourassa:

At a regular meeting held on January 21, 2016, the Board members reviewed the background information and history of the Park Reserve's development.

This is to inform you the Board Members agree with the recommendation in Proposed Conservation Initiative Zone (Naatsh'ihch'oh).

If you require more information, please write to the undersign or call 867-588-4984 to speak with the Executive Director, Louise Reindeer.

Yours truly,

Todd McCauley
President

300